
Join The BC Spinal Cord Injury
 Community Services Network 

in celebrating Rick Hansen’s return 
to British Columbia and a 

celebration of the past 25 years. 

Where: GF Strong Gymnasium

When: Monday March 19, 2012 3pm-5pm

What: We’ll be holding a small celebration 
(with cake) along with interactive 
displays highlighting each of our 

organizations services and achievements
over the past 25 years. 

The BC Spinal Cord Injury Community Services Network wishes to 
acknowledge the financial and moral support of the 
Rick Hansen Foundation over the past 25 years.


